
EV Road Trip
Follow our energy adventures on Facebook @orcaspower 

Oct. 6 - Oct. 11

Call us today! 

Governor Inslee will be lifting the 
moratorium on all utility disconnects 
on September 30, 2021. Since the start 
of the pandemic, OPALCO has worked 
with members to offer additional 
assistance and long term payment 
plans for members behind on their 
power bills.

Members with payment plans will not 
be disconnected! Our goal is to get 

every member who needs one on a payment plan. Please contact us today at 
(360)376-3500 to talk to one our Member Services Representatives. 

Members struggling to pay their bill can call 211 or visit wa211.org to access 
local resources or contact their Family Resource Centers to see what they can 
qualify for. 



THE ISLAND WAY

Watch via Facebook Live @orcaspower

Members who attended the annual meeting and/or the Island Way workshops were 
entered to win; members were entered for each event they attended. Each entry is 
assigned a number and a randomizer tool will be used to draw the winning numbers/names. 
There are three prizes to be awarded: ten shares of the Bailer Hill Community Solar 
project, a Greenworks electric lawnmower – and a Greenworks electric blower.

Find out more about our Island Way campaign at www.opalco.com/island-way

RAFFLE DRAWING - OCTOBER 1ST @ 12 PM

We’re Hiring! 
OPALCO is hiring Apprentice Lineman for 
Orcas and San Juan Districts. 

The positions assist Journeyman Linemen in 
the construction, maintenance, and 
operation of the overhead and underground 
transmission and distribution system. Position 
includes Journeyman Lineman training. 
Applicant must have a high school diploma 
or equivalent and a “C” grade or better in 
high school algebra. This is a bargaining unit, 
full-time position. Salary and benefits are 
competitive.  

Local candidates preferred. Interviews begin 
December 2021.

Find the application and other open 
positions at: www.opalco.com/careers


